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Upcoming dates
Date Event

Monday 7th October 2024 Careers Advisor in School

Tuesday 8th October 2024 Year 12 Politics Trip- Birmingham Police
Museum
Year 7 Reading Buddies- Library
KS4 Council Meeting
Year 11 PE Trip- RockClimbing (after school)

Wednesday 9th October 2024 Year 7 Curriculum Evening
Year 12 Politics Trip- House of Lords
Year 7 Foundation Ceremony (KEVI Five
Ways)

Thursday 10th October 2024 Careers Advisor in School
Mental Health Awareness Day

Friday 11th October 2024 Year 6 Open Morning (9:00-9:45)
Year 12 Careers Trip- University and
Apprenticeships Fair
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Year 7 Foundation Ceremony (KEVI)

On Wednesday, 9th October, all Year 7s will be on a visit to King Edward VI Five Ways school
for the Foundation assembly to welcome them to the KEVI Trust. We will travel by coach
from school at 9.15 am and return by 11.30 am. Students should wear their full uniform.

The Year 7 Curriculum Evening will take place in the school Hall on Wednesday, 9th
October, at 5 pm. Letters have been sent to parents and carers.

School Shoes

Just a reminder that our school uniform guide says ' Shoes – plain, low heel, business like
shoes.Must not look like trainers/pumps. Must be leather or leather look (e.g. ‘can be
polished’ - no fabric). Boot allowed under trousers'. If the students do not have shoes like
this on, they will be spoken to by a member of staff and home contacted to change them.
Please ensure students are wearing the correct uniform and thanks to those very many
who do on a daily basis. Any concerns speak to review tutor.

NEW Careers Bulletin

This fortnight's bulletin has been compiled by Aamina in Year 13. We hope parents/carers
and students in Year 10 - Year 13 find it useful. To view a copy, please click below. Many
thanks, Mrs McInerney
Careers Bulletin 4.10.24.docx

GCSE revision guides- Year 10 and 11

Please check the KEVI LSG app for details of revision guides available to purchase at a
discounted price.

Wear it Red (Non uniform day) Friday 18th October 2024
On Friday 18th October 2024, its ‘WEAR Red’ day. At Lordswood we take anti-racism very
seriously, promoting equality, diversity and inclusion within our school community and
that is why we are supporting this worthy cause.

Please open the link to find more information.
Wear It Red

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1djT7gGNJf-Vp2TA4v4rijK3PlhEmUeQh/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107661874148579890788&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CMLMgGEVszSZwGvVfVj6K7MiTfFXlKiiZz_b4JP1E2M/edit?usp=sharing


Halloween Party- Tuesday 22nd October 2023



Lockers
As some of you may be aware the lockers outside are having damp issues. If your child's
locker does seem wet in any way, please could you ask them not to use this until we have
explored this further. We are aware of this issue and we are getting this looked into.

We endeavor to get this fixed as soon as we can and we will update you as soon as repairs
have been carried out.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may be causing.

Wider personal development - update on September
opportunities

In September, our students have taken part in a variety of opportunities. Year 12 students
attended Aston University to get a taste of life at university and understand the skills
required to successfully transition to study at Higher Education. Our Year 11 Physicists
took part in a special study day at the Kings Edwards School, working alongside other
students in the trust, they took part in activities around sustainable energy and possible
careers paths in the industry. There was a theatre trip to see ‘An inspector calls for Year 10
and 11 English students. This was organised to help students understand how the play is
performed on stage in preparation for their GCSE as this text is compulsory as part of the
literature examination. Year 13 Geographers went to Carding Mill valley for a field trip
where they collected vital data needed for their assessments. Finally, some of our year 9
students had a day of media literacy training provided by The Guardian Foundation in
order to help them understand the skills for employability. These students will be media
literacy ambassadors during the careers value day that is taking place on 17th October.
There are already lots of enrichment opportunities currently in the pipeline for October,
such as the Year 7 Foundation ceremony, Year 13 trip to the Houses of Parliament and the
Supreme Court in London.


